
ST. AA.ARYS UNIVERSITY

< MAY
08
1990

Mr. Ricardo R. Amador, II
206 clemmer
CatpUS Christi, Tx 78415

RE: Law Skills Enhancement Program

Dear Mr. Amador,

Thank you for your interest in St. Mary's University
of this timeSchool Law. At we are unable to offer you

admission to our regular first-year class. However, because of
certain strengths indicated in your application, you may be a
suitable candidate for the Summer Law Skills EnhancementPif@qtami described further on the attached information sheet .
Wa ara sending similar invitations to approximately 70
SPplidafita, of whom 15 will be chosen. If you would like to
be con&id@red for the Law Skills Enhancement Program, pleasesign the attached application and return it to

Catherine L. Mery
Admissions Officer

St. Mary's University
School of Law

San Antonio, Tx 78228-8601

no later than May 18, 1990. If we do not hear from you by May18, 1990, we will assume that you do not wish to be consideredfor the summer program.

Very truly yours,

Josefina J. Jaramillo
Associate .Dean
Chair,
Faculty Admissions
Committee

Encl:

SCHOOL OF LAW
OFECE OF ADMISSIONS

ONE CAMINO SANTA MAR[A
SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78228-8601

(512) 436-3424


